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This evening’s latest deadline for comments on the examination of
these projects does not sit well with a local community already under
immense pressure due to the current renewed lockdown. The fact that
so many individuals are now taking a serious interest is in itself
testament to the gravity of the projected developments and the
devastating effect they will have on our community . They are joining
with the existing campaign groups and organisations who have for
some years been making strong representations with regard to the
Friston Hub Project ( for that is what it is ) and the need for it to be
shelved - if for no other reason than plain common sense.

There is no point in detailing here again the many flaws to the
National Grid intentions for this area, and SPR is the very heavy tool
which they intend to deploy and change this special part of East
Anglia for ever.

We will all continue to defend our communities to the best of our
ability, although as we have said before this process ought to have
been halted until normal social behaviour can be safely resumed.

The prospect of having to start this whole process all over again in
April for the examination of Sizewell C is truly dispiriting.

Yours sincerely

Graeme Murray

Chair - AEPA
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